NOTICE OF AWARD
Port of lllahee
Waterfront Improvements, Public Pier, & Dock Rehabilitation Project

DATE: DECEMBER 23, 2024

TO: Quigg Bros., Inc.
819 West State Street
Aberdeen, WA 98520

PROJECT: WATERFRONT IMPROVEMENTS, PUBLIC PIER, & DOCK REHABILITATION

The Port of lllahee has considered the bid submitted by Quigg Bros., Inc. and publicly opened
on November 4, 2024 for the above referenced project in response to its invitation to bid.

You are hereby notified that The Port of Illahee considers your bid in the amount of
$2,040,685.65 incl. WSST, and as further described in the schedule of values provided by Quigg
Bros. on 12/20/24, to be the lowest responsive bid. The Port of lllahee has authorized award of
this project to Quigg Bros. Inc. Please return signed acceptance of this notice via email by
December 30, 2024.

Please proceed to provide all required documents for contract execution by February 7, 2024
including, but not limited to, satisfactory payment and performance bonds, required insurance
certificates, selection of retainage option, and statement of intent to pay prevailing wages. A
set of conformed contract documents will be prepared for contract execution once these items
have been received. We anticipate a notice to proceed within 1-2 weeks following contract
execution.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions. The Port of Illahee looks forward to
working with Quigg Bros. on this project.

Sincerely,

John Piccone, P.E., Owners Representative

Acceptance of Notice:
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cc; Jim Aho, Port Manager



